
 

 

 

 

I am the vice-president of our local NFL Players Association chapter as well 

as our scholarship committee chair for the 2023-2024 school year and 

wanted to get this application packet to you. We award several 

scholarships locally ($1,000) as well as two (1 male, 1 female) from our 

national office, which are $2,500 each for their college choice. If you and/or 

the guidance counselor(s) could get 1-2 student athletes (seniors) to apply 

we will select the awardees once they are all sent in. Please take note of 

the timeline as we cannot accept any applications that are late. That date is 

February 9th, 2024. 

Thank you for your help and if you have any questions feel free to email me 

at pghformerplayers@gmail.com. 

 

Ron Coder 

Vice-President 

NFLPA-Pittsburgh 

Steelers/Seahawks/Cardinals/Broncos 

USFL Philadelphia Stars 

Penn State University 
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